Dear Parent

Just when you thought that you had received the last newsletter of the
year® ... this is definitely the final one. Our Y3 children entered a Queen’s
Jubilee Poetry Writing Competition organised by the Department of
Education for Northern Ireland. We were very excited to hear that Asha
Abraham was placed 2" in Northern Ireland!! Well done Ashall Asha, her
mum and her granny attended a reception at Stormont, hosted by the
Education Minister, Michelle Mcllveen. Asha really enjoyed the reception
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and was very excited to receive her award.

| had also forgotten to mention in the newsletter yesterday that our full After School Activity Programme will
recommence in September. Private companies will offer after school activities on Monday, Wednesday & Friday. Our
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own after school activities will take place on a Tuesday & Thursday.

This year we will introduce a small charge of 50p per session for our own after school activities which will allow us to

purchase and replenish the equipment necessary for the activities.

Please see the provisional timetable below:

Thursday 30 June

G AND GROWING TOGETHER'

Coding Club
1.50-2.50Y1-Y2
2.50-3.50Y3-Y7

Cross Country
2.50—-3.50Y6-Y7

Art
2.50-3.50Y4-Y7

Netball
2.50-3.50Y6—-Y7

Badminton
2.50-3.50Y6-Y7

Drama & Song
2.50-3.50Y6-Y7

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
Jujitsu Football Irish Dancing Hockey Indoor Tennis
2.50-3.50Y4-Y7 2.50-3.50Y5-Y7 1.50-2.50 2.50-3.50Y4-Y7 1.45-2.30Y2-Y3

245-3.30Y4-Y5
3.30-4.15Y6-Y7

Burns Soccer
1.50-2.50Y1-Y3
2.50-3.50Y4-Y7
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